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2025 Bursary Student
We are delighted to announce that Charlie Forshaw had been awarded BWCI’s 2025 
student bursary this year. Our bursary scheme, which has been operating for over 15 
years, provides financial support throughout the student’s undergraduate studies as well as a minimum of eight weeks’ practical work 
experience each year outside of university term time.  
 
Charlie, who has completed A-Levels in Maths, Further Maths, Economics and Physics with Elizabeth College is hoping to study 
Mathematics and Statistics at University.  
 
BWCI’s Senior HR Manager, Alison Rimington, said

We were delighted to have so many excellent candidates for this years’ bursary award and 
Charlie’s outstanding academic achievements and passion for maths helped secure his 

placement with us. We very much look forward to supporting him throughout his academic 
career, not only financially but in also providing essential and relevant work experience to help 

him bring to life the skills required in a workplace following a period of academic study.

““


